Forest Principle:
Opportunity

13th December 2024

In assembly on Monday, we celebrated the winners of our Christmas bauble B
decorating competition. Each class had a winner and Conan was crowned the overall
best bauble, winning a treat from Hawkcliffe Christmas Tree Farm.

Year 5&6 held a bake sale this week to raise money for fun activities. Thank you to
everyone who baked ot home or contributed in any way - we can’ t do it without
your support. They were pleased to raise over £150.

Tuesday was Rock Star day. We had a wonderful turnout - so many great outfits and
accessories! The whole school was treated to a musical assembly where the teachers
managed to play in a rock band. Then, KSI and KS2 took part in a workshop where
they built their own rock band and performed for the school. It was a lot of fun!
Children brought a letter home for you explaining how to get involved with
Rocksteady at school. If you need any more information, please get in touch with
Miss Buckley.

It is always lovely to hear about the success of past pupils. This week, we were
gifted a copy of Taybah Suleman’ s published book - Lenny the Lion. She has
written a delightful story about a lion cub and his adventures. We shared the news
in assembly and it is fantastic for children to see someone who was ‘just like

them’ have success with writing. Well done, Taybah - we are very proud of you.
We have loved sharing our Christmas performances today. All the children love to
sing and we hope you enjoyed capturing a little bit of festive fun with us. We are
off to St Stephen’ s Church next week to hear the nativity story and sing some more
songs.

Well done to the choir who sang at St Stephen’ s Christmas Fayre last weekend. g
We are very much looking forward to the last week of term next week and some

Christmas fun including Christmas dinner on Wednesday.
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Christmas Jumpers Christmas Parties
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Steeton Superstars

These children have gone above and beyond this weekK
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16/12/24~ School to St. Stephen’ s
Church

17/12/24 - Choir to Airedale Hospital
18/12/24~ Christmas Dinner Day (No

Grab Bags)
19/12/24-Dogs Trust into see Year 3/4

20/12/24- Carols around the tree
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Christmas Card Post

Children can post
Christmas cards to be
delivered to their
friends.

The postbox is in the
hall and is emptied
daily.

Please make sure the
recipients name and
class is written
clearly.
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